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Thursday 15th April 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you have all had an enjoyable Easter break and that students are looking forward to returning to school 
tomorrow.  
 
Students who are now Covid testing at home will be given another box tomorrow to cover the next 3 weeks. All 
other students will continue to be tested twice a week at school, starting tomorrow morning. 
 
We are delighted to welcome back Ms Jo Paffett and Mrs Mary Gameson who have been working from home 
throughout lockdown. 
 
Students should be returning to school in Summer uniform, the full list can be found on the school website: 
https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/parents/uniform/ 
 
We are now including navy jogging bottoms as part of the PE kit; these can be purchased through 

school and are priced as follows: 

Age 7-8 (26”), 9-11 (28”), 12-13 (29”):  £5.50 each    

Age 14-15 and Adult S, M, L, XL: £9.00 (including vat) 

They may also be purchased outside of school but must be plain, dark navy - no stripes or big logos 
please. 
 
Updates this term: 

 KS3 Spanish has now been replaced with Independent Living and will be taught by Mrs Gameson 

 Year 7 and the Juniors resume swimming on Friday afternoons, starting tomorrow 

 Year 8 are going to Hautbois on Friday afternoons for the next 4 weeks. This also starts tomorrow 

 Art lessons will now take place in the village hall 

 College resumes next Tuesday for year 9 and 10 – this includes: Construction, Catering and Hair and Beauty 

 Year 10 GCSE PE will be offsite at Broadlands Sports Centre 

 Ellen Alexander will commence Year 9 Careers advice shortly 

 Work in the Enterprise area is ongoing and we hope to soon have a new habitable room 
 
Reminders: 

 Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle to school 

 If your child requires sun cream, please make sure they apply it before school. We will not be able to do this 
for them. 

 
We look forward to welcoming students back tomorrow. 
 
Kind regards 
Sam Dangerfield 
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